
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dunn Zander and Nancy   
Sent: January-02-15 6:47 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: File EB 2014-0300 Windlectric and Amherst Island 
 
I am responding to Windlectric's application for permission to construct 5.9 km of 
transmission line, including submarine cable and eleven 80 foot steel poles linking the 
transmission line across Front Road on Amherst Island to the west of the school to a 
hydro substation via buried cable to link the transmission line to a hydro substation on 
the mainland. 
I am concerned about interrupting the power supply to Amherst Island, which is the 
victim of many outages already. 
I am especially concerned about the damage that might be done to the groundwater 
systems on the Island. 
Insofar as so much is going to done close to the school I am concerned for the safety of 
the school children. 
I also believe that there will be dangers and inconveniences to the Little family on the 
second concession who will be surrounded by turbines, a hydro substation, a cement 
batching plant, a special maintenance building and the traffic of heavy equipment and 
vehicles. This is too much for one family to take. 
I figure the majority of Amherst Island residents do not want the wind turbines because 
they will change this rural paradise into an industrial park with huge wind turbines 
overwhelming everything. 
Amherst Island is a unique farming community which has attracted newcomers because 
it is a quiet, pastoral jewel in Lake Ontario. It is not the place to erect monstrous towers 
which will change the landscape and will power blades which will kill the birds for which 
Amherst Island is famous. 
Very sincerely yours, 
Zander Dunn 

 
 

   
 


	From: Dunn Zander and Nancy [mailto:zndunn@kos.net]



